To: Clerks

Subject: bus stop signs/reduced speed limits
Date: February 16, 2023 11:18:11 AM
Hi there,

Looking to have something done to help with the amount of traffic NOT stopping while our kids try to get on the
bus. This is starting to occur almost daily now and has become a major issue. The other moring the bus had to pull
away from already being stopped at our driveway and I had to pull my kids back while the bus quickly had to pull
forward to avoid being hit from behind by multiple transport trucks and cars. One truck not being able to stop and
pulled right around the side of the bus and the other just missing it by a foot at the back. Way too close of a call.
People seems to be caring less and less to stop for the bus anymore. Looking to have more awareness for this issue,
signs put up on the straight away on our stretch of frontage and even the speed limit reduced.

-Our address is-HWY 12 Sunderland

-Would love to see some bus stopping signs along this road as we are not the only ones who has small children
getting on buses along here

-the speed limit increased for only this stretch of road, it should either stay the same at 70 or even 60 at the rate the
trucks fly across here and don’t have time to stop

Any help on this issue would be appreciated as this can no longer continue.
Thank you for your time,
Rebecca Larcombe



